ERAM Marching Band Dinner/Dance

When: May 31, 2013 (Friday) Time: 6:00 p.m.-10:00 p.m.

Where: Pomona M.S. Cafeteria and Gym

Dear Parents:

We want to thank all students who participated in the ERAM Marching Band this year. There were challenging moments, but your child met it with musical compassion. The marching band typically ends the year with a dinner and awards ceremony. But, this year I decided to also give the students a dance as a special thank you from me.

I am personally assuming the cost for the DJ but need your help with hot food for the students' dinner. I am sure we want the evening to be very special and memorable for everyone. Please sign below what hot dish you are willing to sponsor. I am asking that you also provide a drink of some sort as well.

inank you,	
Dr. Deborah Hodge	
Your name	
Your child's name	
Hot dish	